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25th June 2018
Dear Parents/Carers,
As your child is preparing to move up to Year 3, I am taking this opportunity to remind you about the changes to school dinners.

Unfortunately your child will no longer be entitled to Universal Free School Meals. Therefore, we need to be informed of your child’s preference for school dinners as from September 2018. The options available are listed below

· I would like my child to have school meals and agree to pay £11.00 per week

· I would like my child to have sandwiches provided by myself

· I would like my child to receive pizzas on Wednesday and/or Roast dinners on Friday (with packed lunches provided from home on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday.)

· I am entitled to Free School Meals (please see form attached)

If you are entitled to Free School Meals please complete the attached form and return to school or follow the instructions to complete online.  Please contact the school office if you require further information.  This is important as it enables the school to gain additional funding to support the learning of children from families who are entitled to claim a free meal.
Please complete the slip below and return to school by 16th July 2018.
Thank you

School Dinner preference
Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………………………. Class …………………………………
As from September 2018 I would like my child to have …………………………………………………………….
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
(Please choose from list above)

Signed …………………………………………………………………………(parent/carer) Dated ……………………………
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